## Memorandum



Date:

3/8/18

To:

Michael Allen, Clerk of the Board

From:

Dinah Lockhart, HCD Deputy Director

Via:

George Chapjian, Community Services Director

Subject: Revisions to the 3-13-18 Board Letter "Update on the Continuum of Care

Program in Santa Barbara County

Mr. Allen:

The following changes have been made to the March 13, 2018 Board Letter "Update on the Continuum of Care Program in Santa Barbara County":

1) Deletion of previous Staff Recommendation C) which read "If the Board decides to adopt the additional role of local CoC "Lead Agency": 1) Approve the addition of 1 Full Time Equivalent (FTE) Housing Programs Specialist Senior at the approximate cost of \$153,000 annually or 2) Approve the use of a consultant for an equivalent amount not to exceed \$153,000 to assist the County and the local CoC in the implementation of the HUD CoC Program.;

Revision Now Reads: Recommendation B) 2): Decline assuming "Lead Agency" responsibilities for the local CoC and provide alternate direction to staff.

2) PowerPoint revised to reflect change in staff recommendations.

Scott Greenwood, County Counsel CC:

